Holywell Primary School

Tolpits Lane, Watford, Herts, WD 18 6LL
Tel: 01923 225188 email: admin@holywell.herts.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mr Coert van Straaten MA. Ed, Dip Edu, NPQH
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21 January 2021

Dear Parents/Carers
Breakfast and After School Club

We are writing to inform you that we will be starting Breakfast and After School Clubs to support
our working parents during lockdown.

Both Clubs will start on Monday 25 January 2021 and run until Friday 12 February. If the club
proves sustainable and popular, we will consider extending it beyond these dates. We will of
course maintain children in their class bubbles.

You will be able to drop your children at school from 7.30 am each morning entering via the gates
on Tolpits Lane. The Breakfast Club will be hosted in the canteen area so we ask that you enter via

the double doors by the canteen.

We will serve the children with a small, nutritious breakfast at 8.15 am and will then be taken to
their classes from 8.45 am. There will be daily activities available.

The session will be £6.50, payable via the School Money on-line payment system.

The After School Club will be run from 3.15 pm to 5.30 pm. The cost of this will be £11.50 and
include a substantial snack.

If you would like your child to join us from Monday 25 January, please complete the attached
Registration form and return it to the school office by 12.00 midday on Friday 22 January 2021.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the School Office.

Yours faithfully
!l
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